
FirstEnemv. 76 South Main Street 
Akron. Ohio 44308 

r-300-646-0400 

February 27, 2014 
Mr. Klaus Lambeck, Chief 
Facilities, Siting & Environmental Analysis Division 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street e^ ^ 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Toronto and Sammis Area 138 kV Transmission Line 
Rebuild and Reconnection Project 

Ohio Power Siting Board Case No. 14-0037-EL-BLN 

Dear Mr. Lambeck, 

This letter is in response to the Letter of Notification on the above referenced project 
filed on January 10,2014. The Letter of Notification indicated that the tree clearing portion 
of construction on the Project was expected to begin as early as approximately February 10, 
2014. Please be advised tiiat construction on this Project did not begin on that date and we 
expect that the clearing work on the Project will commence on Monday March 3, 2014 or 
shortly thereafter. Line construction activities continue to be expected to begin around Jime 
I, 2014. We will notify you once the project has been completed. 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact me at (330) 761-4268. 

Sincerely, 
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Ted Krauss 
Manager Siting, Survey and Right-of-way 
FirstEnergy Service Company 

cc:J. O'Dell(OPSB) 

Tnia 
accura 
3ocume 

IB to c e r t i f y t h a t t h e U^,,Q^H aT2i:e«riv,.. ^ - c ar. 

srit . i^ i iverod i n t h e rc.gui;.i co-ar^^^of ^ : M n e e , 
l echn io ian ^^^7^:^ ^^^^ Processed i / ^ A g . 


